
NOTICE TO THE BAR 

SUPREME COURT MUNICIPAL COURT PRACTICE COMMITTEE 

REPORT ON PART VII COURT RULES NECESSARY TO IMPLEMENT 

THE BAIL REFORM AND SPEEDY TRIAL LAW 

- PUBLICATION FOR COMMENT 

This notice publishes for written comment the May 13, 2016 Report of the 

Supreme Court Municipal Court Practice Committee on Part VII Court Rules 
Necessary to Implement the Bail Reform and Speedy Trial Law. 

Please send any comments on this report and its rule recommendations in 
writing by Monday, June 13, 2016 to: 

Glenn A. Grant, J.A.D. 
Acting Administrative Director of the Courts 
Comments on Bail Reform/Speedy Trial (Municipal) 
Hughes Justice Complex; P.O. Box 037 

Trenton, New Jersey 08625-0037 

Comments may also be submitted via Internet e-mail to the following address: 
Comments.Mailbox@judiciarv.state.nj.us. 

Please note that while the comment period on this report will not close until June 13, 
2016, the rules hearing scheduled for June 1, 2016 on the reports of the Civil Practice 

Committee, Special Civil Part Practice Committee, and Tax Court Committee (see the 
Notice dated April 21, 2016) will also include this report of the Municipal Court Practice 
Committee. Thus, anyone wishing to speak on this report at that June 1 hearing should so 

indicate in writing to the above address. 

The Supreme Court will not consider.comments submitted anonymously. Thus, 
those submitting comments by mail should inClude their name and address (and those 

submitting comments by e-mail should include their name and e-mail address). Comments 
submitted are subject to public disclosure. 

GIO~o££ 
Acting Administrative Director of the Courts 

Dated: May 13, 2016 






















































































































































